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Tuesday 30th June

Northumberland School Games Challenge
Dear Parents/ Carers,
As a school we are taking parting in Northumberland School Games Walk Hadrian's Wall Competition. The children in school today have been given a pedometer for them to record their steps (with your help). Please send a photo to me of your child's name and their pedometer count by the end of July 2nd or if you are on Facebook you can message the Northumberland Games Facebook Page making sure you mention Whittingham C of E Primary School with the photo.
The pedometers were given to me as part of a Sports England meeting, I attended and are for your child to keep.
 
Kind regards,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher
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